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The primary reasons that I am opposed to HJR 201 are: 

 

1.  It creates another state agency and thereby increases the state budget. 

2.  It removes some local, county and therefore local voter, control over some types 

of local funding. 

3.  It makes it possible for the state legislature to implement new, higher tax limits 

without the consent of the voter. 

4.  It will increase the amount of property tax burden on Oregon property owners and 

will therefore increase expenses for all Oregonians...the elderly will be greatly 

affected. 

5.  we do not need another tax burden in this state, we need to cut spending by 

tightening the states belt. 


